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From: <A -

To: <janem@aberdeencity.gov.uk>

cC: <morchard@aberdeencity.gov.uk>
Date: 15/05/2010 10:23

Subject: Aberdeen NE Deaf Society [ANEDS]
Dear Jane,

The Deaf Community have asked me to speak on their behalf.

Their centre where ali their social time, is closing. Because their culture

and communication is completely different from any hearing group, they need
a place where they can carry on their social actitives together.

They ask the council to provide a such a place which could also be used as
their church on sundays.

Your sincerely,

Kathleen Cameron

cc Martyn Orchard
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From: Councillors
To: Martyn Orchard
Date: 12/05/2010 10:04
Subject: Fwd: Aberdeen NE Deaf Society [ANEDS]

>>5 Kathleen Cameron <R >~ 11/05/2010 20:12 >>>

1 UNDERSTAND THAT AT THE COUNCIL MEETING ON THE 19TH MAY, THE
TERMINATION OF THE SPECIALIST SERVICES PROVIDED BY ABERDEEN N.E.DEAF
SOCIETY WILL BE DISCUSSED.

AS A PROFOUNDLY DEAF PERSON WHO RELIES UPON THESE SERVICES, I WOULD
LIKE THE OPPORTUNITY TO ADDRESS THE COUNCIL ON WHAT IMPACT THIS
DECISION WILL HAVE ON THE HEALTH AND WELL-BEING OF DEAF AND HARD OF
HEARING PEQPLE LIVING IN ABERDEEN

KATHLEEN CAMERON



